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The Harrison County Development Commission (HCDC) will receive sealed bids for Chemical Supplies located within its industrial parks in Harrison County, Mississippi. Said bids can be accepted in until Thursday, August 22nd, 2019, at 10 a.m. central standard time, at the HCDC offices, located at 12281 Intraplex Parkway, Gulfport, MS, 39503. In accordance with the law set forth by the State Auditor of Mississippi, the bids will be opened and publicly read aloud the following day (Friday, August 23rd, 2019). Contract requirements and specifications will be available for the inspection at the HCDC offices, you may also call 228-896-5020 or email bids@mscoast.org. For jobs awarded, it is the vendors responsibility to ensure HCDC receives certificates of liability/workers’ comp prior to expiration each year. The Commission reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
